Pleasant View R-VI School Board
Tax Rate Hearing
Tuesday, August 9, 2022
6:00 pm

A tax rate hearing for the Pleasant View R-VI School District was held on Tuesday, August 9,
2022 at 6:00 pm., in the cafeteria. Board members present were President Danny Westcott,
Vice President Damien Little, Treasurer Jack Bethards, and members Tim Miller and Laurie
Frisbie. Member Ben Thomas was in attendance via telephone. Superintendent Rebecca
Steinhoff and Board Secretary Brenda Allnutt were also present.

The tax rate hearing was called to order by President Danny Westcott at 6:09 p.m.
Public comments were made by Shawn Kralicek.
New Business:
A. A motion was made to by Damien Little and seconded by Tim Miller to increase the tax
rate from 4.9644 to 4.9830. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion to adjourn was made by Damien Little and seconded by Tim Miller. Motion carried 6-0.

Time of adjournment: 6:13 p.m.



